
In the Community

Above, Firefighter Heiser helps a young child properly hold and spray a fire
house during the Frederick-Firestone Fire District's Annual Open House.
This year's Open House was at Station 3 in Firestone and allowed residents
a chance to come and meet their First Responders, medical and fire, and
learn about fire prevention and safety. This annual event also kicked off Fire
Prevention Week, which was Oct. 3-9, 2021.

Here is the latest news from your Fire District.

From the Fire Chief: Fire District vs. Fire Department

We get asked this question quite frequently, “What is the difference
between a fire district and a fire department?” Honestly within the
operational components of a fire district or fire department, there really is
not much difference. However, within the funding mechanisms and

https://www.fffd.us/199/Santa-Run


governing of the organization there are a lot of differences. A fire district is
a special district and that is what Frederick-Firestone Fire District is. A
special district is a quasi-municipal corporation and political subdivision of
the State of Colorado formed to provided necessary public services that the
county or municipality cannot provide or has chosen not to provide. Many
times, a district may encompass towns, cities, and unincorporated areas
within its boundaries.

READ MORE

Santa is Coming to
Your Neighborhood

this December

This December the Frederick-
Firestone Fire District will bring
Santa on a fire truck through each
neighborhood for its 17th Annual
Santa Run. This year's event will be
Dec. 17-19, 2021, and will begin at
6 p.m. each night. Route maps will
be available on the District's
website mid-November. To view
the route maps and see which
evening the District will be coming
through your neighborhood check
the District's social media sites or
visit the Santa Run page.

Crews Train on
Multiple Emergency

Situations

Above, crews trained with Crestone
Peak on oil and gas response
procedures. This allowed crews to
train on live fire and be prepared
for all emergencies.

The hazmat photo above was taken
during a county-wide emergency
incident exercise and training that

https://www.fffd.us/CivicAlerts.aspx?AID=54
https://www.fffd.us/199/Santa-Run


FFFD crews and support staff were
able to participate in.
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http://www.facebook.com/FFFPD
https://twitter.com/FFFPD
http://www.youtube.com/user/FFFireDistrict
https://www.instagram.com/frederickfirestonefiredistrict/
https://www.linkedin.com/company/frederick-firestone-fire-protection-district



